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This week’s activities of note from the Town Manager’s Office: 

 603 voters turned out for the Annual Town Election on Tuesday, May 8th at the Community Center. To 
view the results, please click here: Annual Town Election 2018 or visit https://www.truro-
ma.gov/home/news/annual-town-election-may-8-2018-election-results. 

 I met with Brian Carlstrom, Superintendent, and Kathy Tevyaw, Deputy Superintendent, of the Cape Cod 
National Seashore to discuss shared challenges and opportunities. 

 As a reminder, from May 1st until October 31st, the Transfer Station is open seven days a week. 
Upcoming Meetings: 

 Monday, May 14, 2018-Recycling Committee @ Truro Town Hall at 11:00am. 

 Tuesday, May 15, 2018-Cemetery Commission @ Truro Town Hall at 10:00am. 

 Tuesday, May 15, 2018-Board of Health @ Truro Town Hall at 4:30pm. 

 Tuesday, May 15, 2018-Board of Selectmen @ Montano’s Restaurant Chamber Dinner at 5:30pm. 

 Wednesday, May 16, 2018-Herring River Executive Council @ Truro Community Center at 1:00pm. 

 Thursday, May 17, 2018-Pamet Harbor Commission @ Public Safety Facility at 7:00pm. 

 Friday, May 18, 2018-Cable and Internet Advisory Committee @ Truro Town Hall at 12:00pm. 
 
Department News:  
Harbor Master 

 Shellfish Constable Jackett arranged to shell bag this Friday with members of AmeriCorps and some 
volunteers at the Dennis Transfer Station and recently walked the last to spread shells and shellfish. 

 Harbor Master Jackett attended the Cape and Islands Harbormasters meeting on Thursday, May 10th. 
 

Recreation/Beach 

 Recreation-Ongoing Activities 
o Community Volleyball – Sunday, 3:30 – 6:00 pm.  Wednesday, 6:00 – 8:00 pm at the Truro 

Community Center. 
o The Pamet After-School program:  M – F from 3:00 – 5:30 pm at the Truro Recreation Lounge. 
o Community Pickleball – Saturdays from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm at the Truro Community Center. 
o Zumba Fitness – Tuesdays, Thursdays, Saturdays 9:00 – 10:00 am at the Truro Community Center. 
o Over 40 Coed Indoor Soccer – Tuesdays, 7:00 – 9:00 pm at the Truro Central School. 

 Beach 
o The Truro Beach Office is currently closed and will reopen Saturday, June 9, 2018.  Beach stickers are 

not required to park at the town’s beaches until Saturday, June 16, 2018.  Effective September 4, 
2017 – June 8, 2018, all beach fire permits may be obtained at the Truro Fire Department by calling 
(508) 487-7548. Beach stickers are available online through the Town website. 

 Activities this week 
o The Department is currently accepting seasonal applications. Please visit the Town website for 

a list of openings and to access the application. 
o Director Clements attended the Beach Managers’ Meeting. 

Library 

 Big news!!! The traditional Thursday night summer music concert series has found a new venue – 
behind the Library.  Musicians will set up on the back deck of the library.  This is very exciting for the 
Library, and we are happy to work with the Concert Committee. 

 On Saturday, May 12th from 2:00 p.m to 4:00 p.m., Sarah Nasiri will present on the properties of herbs. 

 Kids’ Garden Group will meet on Wednesday, May 16th, 3:00 p.m. at the Library. 
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Council on Aging 

 Transportation News 
o During the month of April, 99 rides were provided to 28 seniors for a total of 2,384 miles driven.  

Most of these rides were for medical appointments in Hyannis or Sandwich.  Transportation was 
provided to the Truro Annual Town meeting and there was one recreational trip to Hyannis for a 
senior cooking demonstration at Whole Foods. 

 Health Fair 
o Our Annual Health Fair at the Council on Aging will be held on Thursday, May 17th from 11:00-

2:00pm in the Community Center Multipurpose Room.  The Visiting Nurses will be conducting 
Bone Density tests, Reiki, Blood Pressure checks, a Nutrition/Cooking Demonstration, 
Cholesterol screening, Aromatherapy, Body Mass Index screening, Glucose test, Fall Prevention, 
Hospice information and much more!  Free Food and Raffle prizes! 

 SHINE Certification 
o On Monday, May 7th Outreach & Resource Coordinator Cutler completed the required annual 

certification for SHINE (Serving the Health Information Needs of Elders) at the Barnstable COA 
with a passing grade of 100%. 

 
Administration 

 A friendly reminder to citizens coming to Town Hall to renew their Transfer Station access;  your car 
registration is required to process the transaction, so remember to bring that in with you when you visit 
us!  If you are renting, please bring in a copy of your lease, or a notarized letter from the owner to tie 
you to the residence. 

 
Attachments 
 
Horseshoe Crabs are back in the Harbor 

 
 
      
           


